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May 3, 2019
BC Curriculum Committee Goals 2018-2019
Goal 1:  Provide the knowledge and training necessary to accomplish the approval and renewal of curriculum.
Goal 2:  Address process issues that are impeding the approval and renewal of curriculum.
Goal 3:  Address technological issues that are relevant to the approval and renewal of curriculum.







Committee Charge: The Curriculum Committee is a standing governance committee that functions as a vital subcommittee of the Academic Senate.  The primary purpose of this committee is to ensure that curriculum is consistent with the mission of the college, addresses the needs of students and the community, and meets the requirements of law and regulation.  Curriculum includes programs of study (degrees and certificates) and individual courses.  As such, it must support strong transfer and vocational programs and include a strong general education program as the foundation upon which students will build.
To say we have been busy is an understatement! Here is a snapshot of our committee accomplishments.
We have recommended approval for the following:
	Courses

	Deletions
	20

	New
	94

	Revision
	104

	Total
	218


	Programs

	Deactivation
	2

	Modification
	15

	New
	5

	Total
	22



· Adjusted curriculum workflows and processes to improve efficiency of curriculum review
· Finalized the first version of the Curriculum Handbook 
· Created GE and DE  review teams within the committee
· Committee chairs or committee members participated in AB705 implementation task force and/or the GE Taskforce. The GE taskforce completed its work while AB 705 will continue into next year.
· Worked with English and Math faculty in curriculum development to meet the AB 705 requirements
· Worked with Department Chairs to identify courses which would be eligible for adding  ITV as a DE modality (requested by rural initiatives representatives) 
· Catalog changes
· Committee Co-chairs are participating in the catalog redesign process. Per President Christian, we are tasked to update the online catalog, improving the interactive features.  
· Updated graduation competency language to align with AB705
· Updated placement charts to comply with AB705 changes
· Spring  2019 Addendum released
· Offered workshops during flex week
· Supported  faculty participation in the C-ID process for their discipline. Thank you for answering the call!
· Plans for the next AY 
· 2019/2020 will be the Year of the Program. Stay tuned to see what that means for your department!
· Flex  workshop in the fall will be on “The Basics of noncredit”
· Creating a Canvas Page as a tool for continued professional development
· Continue offering curriculum workshops and training as needed
· Continue online catalog refinement (v2.0) 
We appreciate your responsiveness to our requests as we aim  to provide the best learning experience for our students.  Curriculum is the CORe of what we do!
Jennifer Johnson, Erica Menchaca, Billie Jo Rice  
Curriculum Committee Chairs	
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